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It is with much gratitude that the Board of BCFCCA extends their sincere 

thanks to the Board of SVIFCCA for their hard work, dedication and 

assistance in making ñA day with Jeffò conference such a huge success. 

It takes many hours and many hands of dedicated people to pull off such a 
big event with such success and being able to attract such a high number of 
attendees.  We could not have done it without YOU! 

Looking forward to our next conference in 2016 and working with another 

dedicated group of child care professionals! 

 

 



   BCFCCA Conference & AGM 2015 

The BC Family Child Care Association, in partnership with 
Southern Vancouver Island Family Child Care Association 
were pleased to host the BCFCCA Conference and AGM in 
Victoria, BC on June 13, 2015.   
 
Jeff Johnsonôs presentation generated energy and enthusiasm 
throughout the room. He challenged us to think about 
ourselves and our comfort levels with different types of 
play.  He got us thinking more about the activities and 
materials we provide, and how they could be used by the 
children in our care. His humour and wit kept us entertained 
throughout the entire workshop and Iôm sure we all went home 
with some new play ideas. 
 
The lunch, provided by Today's Lunch Company was well 
received among the attendees. All the hard work Southern 
Vancouver Island Family Child Care Association contributed 
as co-host was evident and appreciated. Thank you, also to 
the members of the BCFCCA who contributed their time and 
effort into making the conference a success.  
 
 Most of all, thank you to those of you who made time to 
further their education and skills in offering care to children by 
attending this conference. Your dedication is commendable 
and we look forward to seeing you again soon.  

 

 

  
Website: http://www.explorationsearlylearning.com/ 
 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ExplorationsEarlyLearning 
 
Pinterest: https://www.pinterest.com/exearlylearning/ 
 
Youtube: https://www.youtube.com/user/ExplorationsLLC 
 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/ExEarlyLearning 
 
Instagram: https://instagram.com/explorations_early_learning/ 
 
Amazon Booklist: http://www.amazon.com/Jeff-A.-Johnson/e/
B001JP1HN4 
 

For more in formation on Jeff Johnson and 

his presentations, follow some of the links 

below. 
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